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Consideration of the UPR Working Group on Switzerland
Geneva, 9th November 2017
Thank you Mr. President, 
Allow me to welcome the distinguished delegation of Switzerland to the third cycle of the UPR and thank them for the comprehensive presentation of the national report.  
My delegation commends Switzerland’s strong domestic human rights record and the leading role it plays internationally in promoting human rights, including its active role in the Human Rights Council. We welcome the steps taken by the Government of Switzerland for the purpose of strengthening the foundation for protection of human rights, in particular that in line with the respective UPR recommendations of the second cycle, Switzerland ratified the Convention for the Protection of All Persons from Enforced Disappearance.
We applaud that Switzerland has taken various measures at all levels to increase and enhance the representation of women. We recommend that Switzerland continue taking steps in order to reinforce women's representation in leadership and decision-making positions.
Furthermore, we welcome the strong commitment of Switzerland in combating human trafficking. My delegation especially takes note with satisfaction of the strategy defined in the National Action Plan to Fight Human Trafficking for the period 2017-2020.
We recommend that the Government of Switzerland take effective measures in ensuring that the victims of trafficking, especially women, are protected and supported in an appropriate manner. 
We wish the Government of Switzerland a successful review.

I thank you Mr. President.
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